
October 2016 Newsletter 

Central Connecticut  Woodturners 

A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners 

Dedicated to the Advancement of Woodturning 

 

NEXT MEETING—November 22nd starting at 6:30pm 

Where—Jim Kephart Woodturning 

85 Hilliard St, Manchester  

 

Meeting Demo 

Rick Meier will be demonstrating Christmas Ornaments 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

November27th —OPEN SHOP at Jim Kepharts shop.   

If you would like to attend please email or call Jim. 
jimkephart@aol.com  860-643-9431 
 
December 3rd — CCW Holiday Party 
Contact Lynda Zibbideo if interested: Lzibbideo@gmail.com 
203-686-1207 
 

January 13-15— The Woodworking Show 
Eastern States Exposition Center 
1305 Memorial Ave. West Springfield, MA 
Contact Chris Dudley If interested: Chrisd0427@msn.com 
 

April 1st & 2nd — Totally Turning 
Saratoga Springs, NY 
http://www.totallyturning.com/  

 



Meeting Demo 
Tom Stevenson, Lynda Zibbideo, Don Hart and Eric Holmquist gave their insight into various finishing 
products and techniques. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Trilogy Challenge  

Eric Holmquist             Lynda Zibbideo 

                          Dayton Stimson                Joe Garofalo 



Show and Yell 
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Tom Stevenson     Kip Lockhart 
 
   Dan Merlo            Albert D’Antonio 

              Joe Garofalo 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Turn for the Troops 

 
 

Meeting Minutes 
 

 6:30 meeting brought to order 
 CCW Holiday party has been moved to Joe Stajduhar’s Community Center.  

Will be held Saturday December 3rd. 
 Two burls are up for silent auction till the January meeting 
 There are large pieces of copper beech available, contact Paul Maulucci 
 A cherry wood bench is available for turning wood, contact George Upton 


